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Wilson Language Training® is pleased to announce the publication of the Wilson Reading System® 4th 
Edition in 2018! The new edition builds on over 30 years of proven success and provides teachers with 
explicit guidance and resources in word structure, vocabulary, fluency, and comprehension. 
 
While the WRS 4th Edition program materials will be available early in 2018, the revisions to its 
professional learning will not be available to Wilson® Credentialed Trainers (W.C.T) until early July. As 
a result, all Level I Certification will be conducted in the 4th Edition beginning July 15, 2018. Until then, 
enrollment in Certification will not be available. 
 
In turn, it is also in the best interest of teachers seeking their first experience with the Wilson Reading 
System – through participation in the WRS Introductory Workshop - to do so after July 15, 2018. For 
this reason, Wilson, and its Partners, will not be offering the WRS Introductory Workshop between 
January 1st and July 15th, 2018. 
 
We sincerely appreciate everyone’s patience while the Wilson Program Development Team 
completes the extensive WRS updates and enhancements. Be assured, it will be well worth the wait!  
 
Additional information about the much-anticipated 4th Edition is available online on the Wilson website 
at: www.wilsonlanguage.com. 
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